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Received 3rd December 2015, Case Closed, No Action.

This was the first and only correspondence or contact from social services since freedom of
information, social worker gone letter received 9th October. Jacque Purdy is the social worker
briefed about difficulties experienced and asked to ensure better communication. Two months
to send one letter reflects how seriously that was taken.

Safeguarding & Vulnerable Children

Director: Jo Davidson

Mr and Mrs McGeown, Your Ref:
1 Newton Cottages Our Ref:
Weobley Please ask for:  Jacque Purdy
Hereford o . Direct Line / Extension: 01432 261691
HR4 8QX Eax:
E-mail:  jpurdy@herefordshire.gov.uk

2.12.15

Dear Mr and Mrs McGeown,

Thank you for speaking with me regarding your children, and for your patience with this
assessment. | am writing to advise you that the assessment has now concluded and as such
your family’s case is now closed. This information will be shared with the necessary agencies.

If you require any further information on this matter please contact me on the direct number
above.

Yours sincerely,

Jacque Purdy
Social Worker

CIN North

Working in partnership for the people of Herefordshire
‘County Offices, Bath Street, Hereford, HR1 2HQ
Herefordshire Council Main Switchboard (01432) 260000, www.herefordshire.gov.uk

NHS Herefordshire Main Switchboard (01432) 344344, www.herefordshire.nhs.uk

blankletter head mgeown.doc

Page 1



